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News from John & Silvia éé 

Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews  

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held from 

Monday 3
rd

 April until Tuesday 11
th

 April. This year we 

a trialling booking interviews online.  

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au  and enter the 

code jxqxs to book a time with your childõs teacher. 

Bookings must be finalised before Friday  31
st
 of 

March at 9 am, when bookings for this event will 

close. 

Please ensure you have booked in for an interview 

with your childõs teacher as this is a great opportunity 

to share with your child and their teacher their goals 

for the year and how best they can be supported.  

Water Safety Education Program R -5 

As can be seen by the photos students have had a 

great week being involved in the Water Safety 

Program at Thebarton Aquatics Centre. The program 

has focused on water safety knowledge, entries & 

exits from pool, underwater skills, floating, treading 

water and movement through water. Primary years 

students were also involved in rescue skills and 

survival scenarios. Thank you to our volunteers that 

assisted with walking students to and from the pool. 

Thank you also to class teachers who ensured the 

students were organised and had a positive 

experience. 

Student Leadership  

Congratulations to the following students who are 

the Torrensville School Ambassadors for 2017:  

Amber, Evie, Finn, Ruby, Chloe, Mikayla, Noella, 

Alekzandar, Connor H, Kiara, Joseph F, Yana & 

Hamish.  

The Student Ambassadors have a range of leadership 

roles across the school for example, parent tours and 

presenting at events. Well done to all students who 

put in an application for a position as a School 

Ambassador. It was wonderful to see so many 

students reflect on their own strengths and abilities.  

Congratulations to the following students who are 

2017 TPS School Student Voice Representatives: 

Room 1 : Alexi & Chantelle, Room 2: Yarra & Emelia, 

Room3: Liberty & Austin, Room 4: Thomas P & 

Arabella, Room 9: Shieeka & Max, Room 10 , Term 

1/2: Emelie & Yana, Room 10 , Term 3/4: Scarlett & 

Emilie, Room 8: Gloria & Charlie, Room 12:  Evie & 

Noella, Room 20: Eddie & Eva, Room 21: Evan & 

Vinaya, Room 22:  Grace & Eden, Room 23: Eleisha & 

Riley 

Student leadership is encouraged in a range of ways 

across our site and students have the opportunity to 

demonstrate their leadership skills in a range of ways. 

For example: Road Crossing monitors, partnerships 

together where older students teach alongside 

younger students, choreographing health hustles and 

performances for class and whole school events, 

School Ambassadors, Student Voice Representatives, 

library leaders, class monitors, P.A monitors at 

assembly, PALs- Play at Lunch leaders, Sports Day 

Captains and technical ICT support.  

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au
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Middle School Camp deposit due now!  

Students in rooms 8, 10 & 12 are going on camp from the 13th 

to 16th June. Camp deposit of $70 is due by the 7th April. Full 

payment is due by Friday 26th May. 

Sports News  

Football News  

Planning has begun for the 2017 season. We are looking for 

students in years 2-5 who are interested in playing school 

football on Saturday mornings as part of the West Adelaide 

zone .At this stage there will be 2 teams , a 2/3 and 4/5. 

Expressions of interest are still available from class teachers. 

Registration forms will be sent out to students who have 

nominated to play early next week. A deposit of $20.00 will be 

needed prior to registration being confirmed. The season begins 

on 13th May. School football is not played during the school 

holidays or on long weekends.  

Please contact Mark Pannenburg or Jill Annicchiarico for more 

information.  

SAPSASA State Swimming Championships  

Two of our fine swimmers represented the Airport District as 

part of the SAPSASA State Swimming Championships last week 

at the Marion Aquatic Centre. Joseph and Anastasia S had 

progressed to this level of competition after being successful at 

the district day.  It is with great excitement to share that Joseph 

won a Gold medal as part of the 13yo Boys Medley Relay and 

Anastacia won a Bronze Medal as part of the 10yo girls Freestyle 

Relay. Congratulations to both students on their excellent 

achievementΦ   

Soccer  

Next Friday, 31
st
 March is the cut off for registrations for school 

soccer for 2017.  We will be unable to enter teams in specific 

age divisions if minimum player numbers are not met. Please 

return registration forms and deposit to the office. Extra forms 

are available upon request. 

Ice block day! 
Monday 27th at lunch, $1 each  

Join us as we celebrate Harmony Day on Wednesday 29th March!  

Torrensville Primary School will be celebrating Harmony Day on Wednesday 29th of March. Each class will be doing some activities 

between 9am and 10:20am which all parents/caregivers are welcome to be a part of.  

At 10:30am there will be a Harmony Day Assembly which has been organized by the School Ambassadors and will be run by them. 

Each class will have the opportunity to share with the rest of the school Community what they have been working on . At reces s time, 

11:20am the whole community will come together for a shared recess. Student are encouraged to wear orange or traditional dress!  

*Please note no assembly on Monday 27th due to Harmony Day assembly on 29th  
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